
 
 

OPEN HOUSE INVITATION 
TIP-1 Transmission Line Project 

 
You are invited to the second open 
house hosted by TIP-1, a company 
jointly owned by Taykwa Tagamou 
Nation and Transmission 
Infrastructure Partnerships Limited 
(TIP), where you can learn more about 
the construction of a proposed230kV 
transmission line.  
 
This transmission line will connect the 
Porcupine Substation in Timmins, ON, 
with a planned new switching station 
located 42 km north of Timmins. 
 
The proposed project is subject to a 
Class Environmental Assessment for 
Transmission Facilities (Hydro One, 
2024) under the Ontario 
Environmental Assessment Act.  
 

Meeting Information 
Wednesday, May 29th, 2024 
4pm-8pm 
 
Location 
Senator Hotel 
14 Mountjoy St South 
Timmins, ON (P4N 1S4) 
 
 
 

 
 
For any questions or more information 
 
      www.tip.limited  
        
        info@tip.limited 

 

Feel free to attend anytime during the 
allotted time frame; please note we will 
not be hosting a formal presentation. 

No pre-registration required. 

http://www.tip.limited/

